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This month has been a busy one!
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You can also suport MAPS on the day by becoming
a member, donating money to our cause, or by
donating dog food!



At the beginning of the month, Moira and Tarryn attended the Africa Animal Welfare Action (AAWA) Conference in Kenya. They reported back that it was a fantastic few days, filled with an overload of information on a variety of topics, including new research in non-surgical sterilization, alternatives in education, how to go about changing law, Rabies campaign success stories, and many, many more things! The summary of the conference will be available for download on the website!
Many contacts were made and we hope to have made some lasting donor contacts from this conference!
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The Hash House Harriers very kindly organized a “Walk for Rabies!” on the 25th of September in honour of World Rabies Day. The aim of the walk was to raise awareness of Rabies and animal welfare in general.  We had some children from AISM there on the day to assist with registration, hand out educational pamphlets and answer any Rabies related questions. The walk was enjoyed by Hash House Harriers, MAPS fans and dogs alike! To see more photo’s please go to our facebook page: http://www.facebook.com/album.php?aid=233052&id=139892846632
Thank you to the Hash House Harriers for organizing the event for us and making it fun! (http://www.maputohashhouseharriers.org/)

Thank you so much to Anne from Next Adventure for the donation of the t-shirts for the event!

(Anne does corporate branding and Mosquito nets!)

Also a huge Thank you to Michaela Sorrenson from AISM who donated the voucher that allowed us to have pamphlets printed!

Another THANK YOU to the kids from AISM that were there on the day!

And lastly, thank you to Vanessa from VK Photography for the photo’s on the day!

(www.vkphotography.co.za)
We would like to welcome our new members: Joan Atkinson, Scott and Melinda Fithen, Mark Heffernan and Helle Janitzek!
Our next fundraiser is going to be at the MIS Food Fair! Come join us on the day and buy some yummy home-made dog biscuits, treat your furry friend to a new collar, buy a MAPS shopping bag or just come to say hi!
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Please remember to check our website for updates! On the website you will find our newsletters, minutes of meeting, photo’s of animals needing homes and much more!
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